
 

Hello again Class 3,          

How are you all? I really hope that you have been keeping well, staying safe and enjoying time with your 

lovely families. I expect that some of you have grown in the last five weeks; Alexander tried 

his school trousers on the other day and they looked like shorts!! I think that this gorgeous 

sunshine is making everything grow – the leaves on the trees, the grass and the flowers. 

Have any of you seen any bluebells on your walks? There are clumps of them all over the 

school field and, along with the gorgeous blossom and forget-me-nots, they make our 

fabulous school grounds look like a rainbow!!     

I have been enjoying my time in school, helping to look after the children of critical workers alongside other 

members of our school family. It is a strange feeling not all being together though and I am missing you all 

so much. 

Yesterday, the children in school planted seed potatoes and made a scarecrow (called Geoffrey) 

for the vegetable patch. He looks very friendly but hopefully he will be strict and not allow the 

birds to nibble all the lovely seeds!   

How have you all been doing with your home learning? It is there to help you keep a routine and stop your 

brains from getting rusty! Don’t feel like you have to do all of it, especially if you are learning in lots of other 

ways as well. Remember, baking, dancing, crafting, praying, washing up and getting on with your brothers 

and sisters are all valuable learning experiences too. 

The Bolton household has been enjoying time together – Alexander and Alice have been learning lots of 

new tricks on the trampoline and Alice has been choreographing new dance routines for her teddies. Pip, 

the dog, tries to join in but he isn’t very coordinated and besides, he wouldn’t look 

good in a snazzy leotard!! Meanwhile, I have been spring cleaning our house, 

shopping for my elderly mum and dad and reading lots of books (you know how I 

love my books!) I have put a link to Oxford Owls on next week’s learning plan so that 

you will have access to more reading too. Remember, even though you are at home 

and unable to travel, a good book can take you on lots of new adventures, 

sometimes to faraway places!     

So, Class 3, please keep shining – be good for your adults and remember all those wonderful people in our 

community who are working so hard to keep us safe and healthy. Please keep in touch – I would love to 

hear what you have been up to - my e-mail address is r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Lots of love and prayers 

Mrs Bolton              
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